
V I R T U A L  P R E S S  C O N F E R R E N C E

Join us for a 

where we will announce our
latest sustainability milestone

Wednesday, December 2nd at 4pm 

Hear from Aveda’s Global Brand President, 
Barbara De Laere and Aveda’s Vice President of 

Global Research and Development, Christine Hall

Please RSVP to mwauters@be.clinique.com by November 24th.
Zoom link will be sent prior to the event.

mailto:mwauters@be.Clinique.com

